
From: CCMV Campaign <ccmv2015@gmail.com> 
Date: May 29, 2015 at 9:08:40 PM ADT 
To: CCMV Campaign <ccmv2015@gmail.com> 
Subject: This weekend 

Hi everyone, 

  

In the coming days there will be a lot of talk about Hon. Peter MacKay's decision not to run 
again. Many in the media have said he's resigning, but he has been an MP since 1997, so after 18 
years of serving his constituents he deserves to retire. We all wish him the very best in his 
retirement.  

  

Closer to home you may see union members knocking on your door tomorrow telling you not to 
vote for Scott. Busses will be coming from as far away as  Miramichi and Dieppe with people 
who have been giving talking points by union bosses who have their own agenda to make sure 
our Conservative government doesn't get re-elected, and that means they will be working hard 
against Scott. Most of the people who will be knocking on doors don't even live in our riding and 
they don't care about all of the good things Scott has done here.  Below is part of the news 
release on their website.  

  

If one of the union members knocks on your door tomorrow please send us an email and let us 
know about it.  

 


